
Ninth National Earthquake and Safety Drill in Iranian Schools 

  
In order to create a deeper understanding of the safety culture at schools, Public 

Education Department of International Institute of Earthquake and Engineering, 

IIEES will organize the Ninth National Drill in November 29, 2007. This drill which 

has been started since 1966 (2 years as pilot study) will cover 14.5 million students in 

more than 124,000 schools. All students in Iran by hearing Earthquake Safety Alarm 

seconds through national and local radios will perform earthquake drill. 

The Safety Drill program has been developed by Public Education Department of 

IIEES, with the cooperation of Ministry of Education, Ministry of Interior (National 

Committee for National Reduction), the Iranian Red Crescent Society, and Iran 

National Television and Radio.  

 

Farokh Parszadeh 

Research Associate of IIEES   
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